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As part of its environmental conservation programme, the University of Nairobi held a tree planting 
event at the Faculty of Veterinary medicine farm, Kanyariri on the 24th of October 2015. The chief guest 
was the Chancellor of the University of Nairobi Dr (Mrs) Vijoo Rattansi accompanied by The Vice 
Chancellor Prof. Phillip Mbithi, members of the Nairobi Lions Club as wells as students of the University 
of Nairobi and members of staff. Over 2000 trees were planted including indigenous species such as 
Prunus africana,  Podocapus spp. and the African olive tree. The whole event was a success and we 
know that this exercise indeed contributed to the increased forest cover in this country. 


